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All administrative personnel will be evaluated by the superintendent formally in writing and in accordance with the minimum statutory requirements for the first four years of employment and annually thereafter.  The administrator's personnel file shall be available only to the administrator, the superintendent and others authorized by law.


The board's policy concerning the evaluation of the principal is on file in the central office and may be published in the appropriate handbook.
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